
 

 

 

 

        

 

 

 

Monday, May 21, 2018    

Submitted by Melissa Figas 

 

Attendees: Officer Burton, Melissa Figas, Seema Naik, Gayon Daniel, 

Sherdean Rhule-Rheaume, Brittany Henry, Tresa Chance, Celia Nelson, 

Natalie Russo, Gene Rosen, Jessika Pacheco, Georgia Elliott, Melissa 

Sherman, Sal Pormigiano representing Mathnasium, Thomas Redshaw, 

Suzanne Dunn, Kimberly McCarthy, Gail Schwartz, Kathi Curtis, Lora Irwin, 

Lindsey Sierra 

 

Meeting called to order at 2:31 pm, by Seema Naik and seconded by Kim 

McCarthy. 

 

Approval of April Minutes- 

Seema Naik distributed the minutes from April’s meeting.  Jessika Pacheco 

made a motion to approve minutes and Celia Nelson seconded the motion to 

approve. 

 

SAC Chair nominations for 2018-2019 

Kim McCarthy presented the slate of officers for 2018-19.  All in favor 

 

Kim McCarthy presented vote for Achieve 3000 and Brain Pop. Kathi Curtis 

made a motion to approve funds of $4775.00 from SAC to pay for Achieve 

3000 and $2100.00 for Brain Pop and Natalie Russo seconded the motion to 

approve funds. 

 

Kim McCarthy discussed Achieve 3000 reading growth, lexile gains, and 

activities from the school year 2017-2018.  

 

Parent suggested communication via flyer, website, parent link, and teacher 

communication for summer usage for Achieve 3000.  
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SAC approved money/funds to be spent on Achieve 3000 for $4,775. Seema 

Naik made a motion to approve money/funds from SAC for $2100.00 for 

Brain Pop- SAC passed the motion.  All in favor. 

 

Scholastic News, Science Spin and a fiction component will be added as well. 

PTA is funding it all.  

 

Assistant Principal’s Update- 

School Wide Positive Behavior Plan for next year- Lindsey Sierra discussed.  

We could use a community participant.  Top 10 infractions reviewed.  

Unruly/disruptive behavior is our most common behavior issue and our 

positive plan reflects on this, which is why we have SOAR. Students 

understand expectations no matter where you are like the cafeteria, 

hallway, etc.  We will have a hand puppet next year to animate these positive 

characteristics. There are lesson plans for expectations that teachers have 

to teach to their classes, which they do.  We have certain expectations in 

each area. We would like to make these more visible and administration is 

working on it.  Discussed PBIS and CHAMPs as behavior interventions.  

These trainings will be available for the teachers. 

 

Principal’s Report-   

Population is growing and we will be expanding.  The two computer labs will be 

classrooms next year.   

 

The first meeting next year for SAC will be on August 28th after school. 

 

Motion to Adjourn 

Kim McCarthy made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 3:32 P.M. and     

Seema Naik seconded the motion. Meeting adjourned. 

 

 

 


